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SSDF Strengthens Commitment to Advancing EHS 
Standards at Siemens Business Partner EHS 

Engagement Workshop 2025 

 

 

The Safety Skill Development Foundation (SSDF) proudly participated in the Siemens 
Business Partner EHS Engagement Workshop 2025, a key platform dedicated to 
strengthening Occupational Safety, Health, and Environment (OSHE) practices across 
industries. 

The workshop provided valuable opportunities to exchange ideas, share best practices, and 
reaffirm the collective responsibility of industry partners in advancing workplace safety and 
sustainability. 

Speaking on the occasion, SSDF highlighted its continued commitment to Environmental, 
Health, and Safety (EHS) excellence. Through NSQF-compliant, industry-focused, and 
government-approved OSHE programs, SSDF is building a skilled workforce equipped to 
address emerging safety challenges and support long-term sustainable growth. 

The event reinforced the importance of collaboration, knowledge-sharing, and continuous 
learning in nurturing a strong safety-first culture. SSDF looks forward to deepening 
partnerships and driving impactful initiatives that contribute to safer, healthier, and more 
sustainable workplaces. 
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